
405 N 117th Street, Seattle, Washington 98133 

Christ the King Catholic Church 
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time - February 12, 2017 

 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Pastor: Father Armando Guzmán                 
        206-362-1545 - frarmando@ckseattle.org 
 

Deacon: Deacon Joe Sifferman         
           206-859-5160 - deaconjoe@ckseattle.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Administration: Lilly McGarry 
            206-859-5105 - lmcgarry@ckseattle.org 
 

Administrative Assistant: Laura McDowell               

           206-362-1545 - lmcdowell@ckseattle.org 
 

Administrative Assistant for Hispanic Ministry: Mari Caceres  

           206-859-5118 - mcaceres@ckseattle.org 
 

Youth Ministry/Faith Formation                   

            206-362-1545 - parish@ckseattle.org  
 

 

Parish Office Hours: Weekdays from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., Closed for Lunch Noon - 1:00 p.m., or by appointment. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
 

Weekend Masses: Saturday Vigil - 5:00 p.m. / Sunday - 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. / Spanish - Sunday - 12:30 p.m. 
Daily Mass: Monday – Friday - 8:40 a.m. Holy Days as announced. 
Reconciliation:  Saturday 3:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. or by appointment. 
Marriage: Please contact the Parish Office at least six months before desired date.  Date may not be set until you 
have met with someone from the parish office. 
Infant Baptism: Please contact parish office. 
Anointing of the Sick: Whenever a person is seriously ill, please contact the Parish Office. 
Catholic Cemeteries serving our Parish: Calvary (522-0996); Holyrood (363-8404) 

New to Christ the King? Register 
online or stop by the parish office.  

Welcome to the community! 
 

Parish Office: 206-362-1545 
Website: www.ckseattle.org 

Parish email:  parish@ckseattle.org 
 

School Phone: 206-364-6890 
School email:  schooloffice@ckseattle.org 

Fax:  206-364-8325 

 



Christ the King Parish  

Readings for Mon., Feb. 13th - Sun., Feb. 19th   

 

Mon. Gn 4:1-15,25 Ps 50:1,8,16bc-17,20-21 
 Mk 8:11-13 
 

Memorial of Saints Cyril, Monk, and Methodius, Bishop 
Tues. Gn 6:5-8;7:1-5,10 Ps 29:1a,2-4,9c-10 Mk 8:14-21 

   

Wed. Gn 8:6-13,20-22 Ps 116:12-15,18-19 Mk 8:22-26 
 

Thurs. Gn 9:1-13 Ps 102:16-121,29,22-23 Mk 8:27-33 
 

Fri. Gn 11:1-9 Ps 33:10-15 Mk 8:34-9:1 
  

Sat. Heb 11:1-7 Ps 145:2-5,10-11 Mk 9:2-13 

SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Sun. Lv 19:1-2,17-18 Ps 103:1-4,8,10,12-13 
 1 Cor 3:16-23 Mt 5:38-48 

SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  indicates an intention for the deceased  
 

Mon. Feb. 13 8:40 AM - Dick Kuhner  
Tues. Feb. 14 8:40 AM - Mary Lou Beyer  
Wed.  Feb. 15 8:40 AM - Irene Fletcher  
Thurs. Feb. 16 8:40 AM - Declan Stack 

Fri. Feb. 17 8:40 AM - Barbara Lamoureux 
Sat. Feb. 18 5:00 PM - Carol Brooking  
Sun. Feb. 19 8:30 AM - Charles Volpenhein  
                          10:30 AM - Violet Smith  
                          12:30 PM - The People of Christ the King 

Pope's Evangelization Intention for January 2017: 
 

Comfort for the Afflicted.  That all those who 

are afflicted, especially the poor, refugees, and 

marginalized, may find welcome and comfort in 

our communities. 

St. Martin de Porres Ministry Needs 
Volunteers!! 

Every Sunday night, Christ the King provides 
overnight accommodations for 8-12 men from 
the St. Martin de Porres downtown shelter, 
from Oct - Mar. We are in desperate need of 
more volunteers to drive and to stay with the 
men. Without more volunteers, this ministry will 

soon be in crisis and no longer be able to help the 
homeless living in the cold. If you are interested or simply 
have questions, please contact Stephanie Delaney at 

Stephanie.delaney@pobox.com. 

Dear parishioners, 

We all read in last week's bulletin the Pope's Evan-

gelization Intention for January 2017 "Comfort the 

Afflicted".  This is our mission through St. Vincent 

de Paul.  Our members continue to work tirelessly 

to help those less fortunate.  We are one of the few 

resources that makes home visits.  In January we 

pledged $7,594 to help 141 clients.  The need is 

great.  Your support enables us to answer the 

call.  Thank you!  And thank you for your support 

at our coffee hour in January.  We are pleased to 

share that we have added five new members.  We'd 

love to have you join us, too!  Just let the Parish 

Office know and we will contact you.  Please re-

member to mark your special collection envelopes 

for SVDP.  Please remember to shop at our local 

SVDP Thrift Store.  Together we can all serve "The 

Least of our Brethren".    
 

-St. Vincent de Paul Ministry 

 

As it is the second Sunday of the 

month we will take a second col-

lection for St. Vincent de Paul. 

Your generosity is much  

appreciated. 

Join Fr. Armando and friends for a mini-concert &  

sing-a-long featuring the music of  

The Beatles 

Christ the King Catholic Church—Fitzgerald room 

Saturday, February 25, 2017 

Doors open at 6:45pm 

Light dinner included 

Tickets: $10 per person 

BYOB (bring your own beverage) 

Beer and Wine Only 

For tickets visit the parish office 

Tickets available February 13th 

 
 

 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP - FISCAL YEAR 2017 
July 1, 2016- June 30, 2017 Total Collection Budget - $557,500 

 
 

                             Collections       Budget            Variance 
   January           $   48,853  $     54,755  $  (5,902) 

   Year-To-Date      $ 318,139  $   326,655   $  (8,516) 

 

Includes amounts from all Masses 



February 12, 2017   

 Women’s Book and Faith Sharing Group 
 

Our next meeting will be February 20th at 7pm in 

the Brannan House. All ladies welcome! Our book 

is The Shadow of His Wings and can be picked 

up in the parish office.  
 

 

Sacramental Prep 

Our next potluck/faith formation night will be Wednesday, 

February 15th at 6pm! All are welcome for the potluck! 
 

 

Adult Faith Enrichment 
 

We will be studying The Pivotal Players by Bishop Barron 

from 6:30-8:00pm in the Brannan House. This week we will 

be studying St. Teresa of Calcutta  This is open to any 

adults who are interested in growing their faith.  

F a i t h  F o r m a t i o n  
For Kids Club and Youth Ministry Questions, 

please contact: Amy Hall at ahall@ckseattle.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior High Rally 

The Seattle Archdiocese’s annual Junior High Rally will 

be held on Saturday, March 11, at Forest Ridge School 

in Bellevue. The Junior High Rally is a day designed to 

celebrate Catholic youth (in grades 6-9) and all they 

bring to the Church. Over 600+ youth from 

Washington, Oregon and Canada will come together for 

an interactive day where you will have the opportunity 

to meet new people, listen to talks that will deepen 

their faith, and be invited to participate in various 

interactive activities with the day closing with Mass! 

For more information, visit:  www.oyyae.org/

youthministry/calendar/jhr-2017  

 

VIRTUS Safety for Parish Children 
On Wednesday, February 22, 6:30-7:30pm, the parish 

will offer the Touching Safety workshop for children 

aged 5-12. This course is provided by the Archdiocese 

of Seattle’s Safe Environment program.  The lesson 

will provide children with tools and information to 

protect themselves and their bodies. This is optional 

for all children. Please contact ahall@ckseattle.org or 

call 206.226.5679 for more information.   

 

CLOW Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
All children are invited to join us for CLOW during the 

10:30am Mass on Sunday, February 19. We will discuss 

Jesus’ direction to love our enemies in Matthew’s 

Gospel. All are welcome! 

 

Kids Club 
All children age 5+ are invited to join us on Wednesday 

evenings from 6:30-7:30 in the school library for Kids 

Club, a faith formation program for children in our 

parish and school. There is no fee to participate. Each 

week we pray, have a short lesson on the theme for 

the week, discuss the theme and participate in a fun 

activity around the theme. All are welcome! Come early 

and join us for our community potluck dinner at 6pm 

every Wednesday in the Fitzgerald Room. Questions 

about Kids Club? Contact ahall@ckseattle.org. 

Christ the King Catholic School News 
 

CKS Annual Fund Update 

Thank you to everyone who pledged or donated 

to the 2017 Christ the King School Annual Fund. 

Our goal for 2017 is $55,000. Currently, we have raised 

$31,000. Only $24,000 more to go! 
 

 

It’s Time to Procure for the Auction! 

Do you own a timeshare? Have a 

vacation rental? Own a restaurant? 

Christ the King Catholic School is in 

need of donations for our school 

auction! You can enter your donation 

online at www.biddingforgood.com/ckseattle or you can 

bring in a procurement form to the school office. 

Procurement is due by Feb. 15th! 

Pick Up Your Family Directory 
Good things come to those who wait.  The long

-awaited parish pictorial directories are here! If 

you had your picture taken for the directory, 

come by the parish office to pick up your 

complimentary copy.  For families without 

pictures, directories are available for $5 (to help offset 

cost) at the parish office. 

“Just so, your light must shine before 

others, that they may see your good deeds 

and glorify your heavenly Father.”  Let the 

light of your love shine upon your 

marriage by attending a WorldWide 

Marriage Encounter weekend  at the Sheraton Hotel, 

Bellevue on April, 28-30, 2017.  Apply 

at www.wwme.org.  More info. at 206-772-2344 
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